Anderson, Alan

From: Stuttgart Municipal Water <stuttgartarwater@centurytel.net>
Sent: Friday, February 02, 2018 9:26 AM

To: Anderson, Alan

Subject: Pond Bypass

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Alan,

On January 22™ we started bypassing the pond due to excessive rainfall and stopped February 1*.
Pumping was 408 gallons per minute.
If you have any questions please call me.

Thanks,
Tommy Lawson

Stuttgart Municipal Water Works
870-674-7115



